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27 May 2025 

Dear Cadets and Parents/Guardians, 

On 7 June 2025, 577 Squadron will be participating in our Annual Ceremonial Review, 
which will be held at the Tara Centre in Evergreen Park (55051 Township Rd 710, AB T8X 
4A3, Canada). This will be a full-day event for cadets, with parents and guests invited to 
attend the parade in the evening. 

• Timings:  
o Cadets are to be dropped off at the Tara Centre at 0900hrs.  
o Guest doors will open at 1430hrs, and all guests should be seated by 1445hrs. 
o The Ceremony will conclude at 1700hrs, after which cadets will assist with 

clean-up for a short period. 
• Dress:  

o Cadets are to arrive in civilian attire (comfortable yet appropriate) and bring 
their blue dress uniforms.  

o All uniform pieces must be accounted for and clearly labelled with the cadet’s 
name, either on the items themselves or on a garment bag. 

• Food:  
o Cadets must eat breakfast before they arrive. Lunch will be provided. 

This event is a mandatory part of our program, and all cadets are expected to attend. If 
your cadet is unable to participate, please call or text the squadron phone at 780-538-
3610. For any questions, you may also email us at 577air@cadets.gc.ca. 

We look forward to seeing you there and celebrating the achievements of our cadets! 

Sincerely, 

 

Wyatt Trepanier 

Lieutenant 

Training Officer, 577 RCACS 
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